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Dear Parent/Carer 

Class Charts 
Pupil Name 

 
From the start of the new academic year in September we will be moving to an online behaviour recording 
system known as Class Charts. 
 
Class Charts is a system that will be used for attendance purposes, to record positive and negative behaviour 
and to set homework.  We believe in working closely with parents and one of the key benefits of using Class 
Charts is that we will be able to securely share your child’s attendance and behaviour report with you in real-
time across the day. 
 
Class Charts will significantly enhance the close communication between home and school.  On a daily basis 
you will be able to see how well your child is engaging in their lessons and also have an overview of the 
homework that has been set.  
 
Each parent has a unique access code for their account. Your access code is: 
 

XXXXX 
 

Please use the above code to create an account by accessing the following web address: 
https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login 
 
If you have more than one child in the school then you can enter additional codes once you have created an 
account and are logged in.  The Class Charts website also enables you to download a mobile phone app that 
can be used to access your child’s account.  
 
Pupils also have a Class Charts account where they can log in to access information about their behaviour and 
homework.  The access code for XXXXX is: 
 

XXXXXX 
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The introduction of Class Charts goes hand in hand with the recent changes we have made to our behaviour 
expectations.  We have three simple behaviour expectations for all pupils; to be ready, respectful and safe.  To 
unpack this further: 

• To be ready for school and for learning (to be punctual to school and lessons and have a positive 
attitude to learning) 

• To be respectful to others (showing a kind, compassionate and caring attitude and demonstrating our 
Christian values of joy, hope, forgiveness, wisdom and perseverance) 

• To act in a safe way in lessons and around the school. 
 
Our aim is for everyone to reach their full God-given potential and to ‘soar to the heights together’.  However, 
for this to become a reality all pupils need to follow the simple behaviour expectations outlined above.  Class 
Charts will allow us to reward pupils for their positive behaviour and to celebrate their success.  Both positive 
and negative behaviour incidents will have points attached.  The points that pupils accrue will be used as part 
of our rewards programme.  Further information on this will be shared next term.  
 
If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Goodman    Mr Jason Exley 
Deputy Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 

 


